
Hi

Apologies for the late submission but my original email was rejected due to a typo in
the email address.

With respect to the Merton Estates Local Plan, we had a question with regards to the
detail of the plan thats sets out an objective to ‘’reduce the severance on Morden
Road’’ where the pink arrows indicate this is between the estate and Milner Road.

Our main concern / question is that this is only about reducing pedestrian severance,
rather than any proposal to remove the traffic barriers on Milner Road to allow for
through traffic to go from Milner Road, cross Morden Road into the estate.

The traffic barriers were installed onto Milner Road for a good reason and we want to
ensure that they continue to be in place as part of this proposal.

Kind Regards


